
2016 General Donn A. Starry Writing Competition 
The U.S. Army Armor School and Cavalry and Armor Association have announced the 2016 General Donn A. Starry 
Writing Competition. 

The competition will  evaluate and recognize outstanding writers from across the Army who demonstrate clarity 
and vision about the future of the mounted force. Articles for 2016 will  address the future armored cavalry 
regiment and will  answer the question: What would be the optimal design for a modern armored cavalry 

regiment in Eastern Europe or the Middle East and why? How would it be expeditionary and sustainable? 

Writers will  be an Active Duty/National Guard/Reserve Soldier, Department of the Army civil ian or retired/veteran. 
The Soldier or civil ian does not have to be in the Armor Branch. 

Participation confirmation is due no later than March 18, 2016, with article submission due no later than April  15, 

2016. 

Recognition of the winning author will  occur May 6, 2016, during the Saint George Ball at Fort Benning, GA. He or 
she will  receive a $1,000 check from the Cavalry and Armor Association, a 1911 commemorative pistol and 
possible publication in ARMOR magazine. 

For more information and requirements, see http://www.benning.army.mil/armor/starry. 


